
 
  

WEEK 
EVENTS 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

This coming week is a very special time for us in school. 

Fundraising activities will be taking place for “Ellie’s Star 

Week”, every day, to honour the life and spirit of Mrs Eleanor 

Shipton. Thank you for your tremendous support so far through 

the Just Giving page, t-shirt purchases and by signing up for 

the week’s activities. It is very heartwarming to see the 

Mobberley Community pulling together for such a worthwhile 

cause. 

 

Today, we welcome Rev. Scott who will be making the first of 

his monthly visits to speak with children in school during 

assembly. Fr. Ian conducts an assembly on a Wednesday 

afternoon. It is a key part of our religious provision in the school 

to welcome our local faith representatives. 

 

Today, we also welcome members of The Active Cheshire 

Organisation as part of our year long goodness to greatness 

campaign. They will be working with children in Year One on 

geocaching activities using Maths and English problems to be 

solved in an active way. This sounds great fun and we are 

hoping to roll it out across the school in the near future. 

 

Pupil representatives will be taking part in a Knutsford Council 

Meeting this week, hoping to reduce the amount of plastics 

used throughout Knutsford. Pupils will also be able to share 

with the Council our school work done the Global Sustainable 

Development Goals. Upper Junior pupils will also be 

representing the school at a Reducing Food Waste & 

Composting Workshop run by Cheshire East Council. We hope 

they come back with renewed enthusiasm and ideas about 

how we can make our school a greener place. 

 

Good luck to all of pupil competing in sports fixtures and events 

this week. As the changeable weather continues we do hope 

that all fixtures go ahead as planned. We will inform parents by 

text if there are any cancellations. 

 

We are delighted to receive a grant of £3,000 from the Ronnie 

Scott’s Charitable Foundation which is dedicated to the support 

of jazz and music education in the U.K and beyond. We have 

used this to purchase to purchase 8 P Trumpets, 3 P Bones 

and 3 Brass Baritones. These will be used by generations over 

the forthcoming years. Thank you so much to Zoe Hargreaves 

for her hard work in securing additional grants for the school. 

 

Damien Stenson 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOLDEN 
CERTIFICATE

ATTENDANCE 

GOOD TO 

BE GREEN 
VIP 
Values In Practice 

WINNING 
HOUSE 

Reception - Matthew A 

Year 1 - Ella M 

Year 2 - Martha M-B 

Year 3 - Charlie C 

Year 4 - Phoebe H 

Year 5 - Sam K 

Year 6 - Anna S 

 
All these pupils gave 100% in their studies last 
week. 

Reception ~ 98.71% 

Year 1 - 99.57% 

Year 2 - 98.33% 

Year 3 - 100% 

Year 4 - 98.75% 

Year 5 - 100% 

Year 6 - 100% 

 

Well done to Year One and Year Three, Five 

and Six our Key Stage 1 and 2 class 

attendance winners. What a fantastic week of 

attendance with a three way tie for our Junior 

attendance winner which has never happened 

before!  
 

Reception - Arlia M 

Year 1 - Seth C 

Year 2 - Edward H 

Year 3 - Amelia P 

Year 4 -Connie H-N 

Year 5 - Cormac J 

Year 6 - Jacob L 

 
All of these pupils kept our Golden Rules last 
week. 
 

Our VIP’s this week, proudly wearing the red 

sweatshirts for demonstrating our Christian 

Values, will be: 

Reception ~ Luna-Blue M (Friendship & 

               Respect)           

Year 1 ~ Jessica P (Friendship) 

Year 2 ~ Toby M-B (Friendship) 

Year 3 ~ Easkey F (Respect) 

Year 4 ~ Macey V (Friendship) 

Year 5 ~ Daniel P (Friendship) 

Year 6 ~ Mia L (Perseverance) 

Mallory with 285 House Points 

Wilfrid 280 

Griffin 276 

Green 265 

 

Well done Mallory! 

30TH SEPTEMBER 2019 

TIMES 
TABLES & PEN 
LICENCES  

 

 

 



 

OTHER 
NEWS 

Upcoming Schedule of 

Events 

 

w/c 30 Sept ~ “Ellie’s Star Week Fundraiser” 

 

30/09/19 ~ Knutsford Council Recycling Meeting 

   (4 Y6 pupil reps) 

~ Active Cheshire Geo Caching with Y1 

~ Year 5&6 Lunchtime Knitting Club 

~ Years 1&2 Lunchtime Archery 

~ Junior STEM Club After School 

 ~ Junior Basketball After School 

01/10/19 ~ Years 2-4 Ballet Before School 

 ~ Recycling Workshop (6 pupil reps) 

~ Year 5 Lunchtime Samba Drums 

 ~ Netball Match VS Egerton (home) 

02/10/19 ~ Years R & 1 Ballet Before School 

 ~ Junior Choir Rehearsal at Lunchtime 

~ WFA After School 

~ Y4 Girls Football Tournament, 

                      Tytherington 

03/10/19 ~ Years 2-6 Tap Before School 

~ NO Netball Squad Training 

 ~ Football Match VS Egerton (home) 

04/10/19 ~ Y5 Harvest Flower Arranging in 

   School Hall for Harvest 

 ~ Y6 Tag Rugby Tournament,  

   Tytherington 

05/10/19 ~ Harvest Choir Sing at St. Wilfrid’s 

   Church at 2pm 

 

07/10/19 ~ School Harvest Festival Service, St.  

   Wilfrid’s at 9:30am (dried & tinned food 

   donations 

~ Year 5&6 Lunchtime Knitting Club 

~ Years 1&2 Lunchtime Archery 

~ Junior STEM Club After School 

 ~ Junior Basketball After School 

08/10/19 ~ Years 2-4 Ballet Before School 

~ Year 5 Lunchtime Samba Drums 

~ Netball Match VS Bexton (Away) 

09/10/19 ~ Years R & 1 Ballet Before School 

 ~ Junior Choir Rehearsal at Lunchtime 

~ WFA After School 

10/10/19 ~ Years 2-6 Tap Before School 

~ Netball Squad Training 

~ Football Match VS Bexton (Away) 

11/10/19 ~ Change for Life Festival (am),  

   Wilmslow High School 

 ~ Y5 & Y6 Football VS St Bede’s  

   (Away) 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Recycling in School 
As a school we are committed to looking after the 
environment. Our Year 5 and Year 6 Recycling 
Officers are attending meetings / workshops this 
week to support this aim in our school and the 
local area. 
We are already collecting batteries and used 
stamps so please keep these coming. Watch this 
space for new initiatives.  
 
 

PTA 100 Club 
The October draw for the PTA 100 Club took 
place on Friday during the weekly Celebration 
Assembly. The two numbers were drawn by one 
the children and the winners are: 
 
 ~ Mrs E Martin-Bird 
 ~ Ms J Norris 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 


